
From: Nathan Ballentine <NathanBallentine@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 2:32:43 PM
Subject: Number for DOR call

Interested in dialing in.

Nathan Ballentine
www.nathansnews.com
House of Representatives, District 71 
Richland-Lexington Counties 
320A Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29221

From: Charles Reid
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:31 PM
To: H-MEMBER
Cc: Michael R. Thompson; Charles Cannon; Juanzena Johnson
Subject: FW: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach

Please see the Governor's notice for a General Assembly member conference call for 9:00 a.m., November 16, to discuss 
the DOR security breach. If you wish to participate in the call you must e-mail KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov for the 
instructions on how to access the call.

Please do not e-mail me as I do not have the information.

Sincerely,
Charles Reid

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 12:39 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach
Importance: High

Our office has arranged a conference call for members of the General Assembly to be held on Friday, November 16th at 
9:00 a.m. The purpose of this call is to go over updates about the security breach at the Department of Revenue.
Please reply if you are interested in participating on the call and I will email you instructions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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